
 

PRESS RELEASE – April 2020 
 
 

Mondial des Vins Blancs Strasbourg has been postponed to October  2020 

Strasbourg Events, a member of the GL Events group, the organiser of Le Mondial des Vins Blancs de Strasbourg,  

announces that the 2020 edition, previously scheduled for June 14-15 is postponed to October 18-19, 2020. 

The safety of our juries and staff is our only priority. As a precautionary measure referring to the local health situation, 

it appears that the postponement of the June 2020 edition of Le Mondial des Vins Blancs Strasbourg is the most 

reasonable decision. 

We would like to thank the entire wine industry, and our partners for their understanding as well as the territorial, 

regional and local authorities who accompany us and renew their support during this difficult period.  

Our desire remains intact, to make this edition of Le Mondial des Vins Blancs Strasbourg, an international success! 

The Strasbourg Events' team will be glad to answer your questions, process your specific requests and allow you to 

participate in this event in all serenity. 

Please be aware that we are regularly kept informed by the national and high authorities of health.  

Key dates :  

• Registration deadline : 1st August 2020 

• Deadline samples shipping : 14th August 2020 
 
Follow us on : 
Facebook : @mondialvinsblancs 
Website : https://mondial-vins-blancs.com/ 
 
Information & registrations : 
STRASBOURG EVENTS : Christine COLLINS, Consultante : +33 (0)6 31 34 40 75 
 
Press contact : 
AVENUE DE LA PUB :  

• FRANCE : Virginie LUSSEYRAN : +33 (0)6 09 40 30 53 - virginie@avenuedelapub.com 

• INTERNATIONAL : Frédérique PIERRÉ Portable : +33 (0)6 47 94 54 38 - fedepierre@hotmail.fr 
 

 

  

https://mondial-vins-blancs.com/
mailto:virginie@avenuedelapub.com
mailto:fedepierre@hotmail.fr

